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Industrial Action Information 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Following on from my letter last week regarding the strike action by members of the NEU, I can confirm 

that the school will be open as usual on Wednesday 1st February. Please send your child in as normal 

on this date.  

 

As promised last week, I must inform parents of the following changes to the school day tomorrow: 

 

- Early Bird Reading sessions will not take part at the beginning of the school day 

- Some classes may not be taught by their regular teacher 

- All children will be supported by at least one familiar adult 

- Lunch time and breaktime arrangements will remain the same 

- ‘Think Children’ and some regular interventions will continue with minimal impact across the 

whole school 

- Some children will experience a change in their regular curriculum provision 

- At least two thirds of our children will not recognise any change to their daily provision  

 

If there is no resolution to the industrial action, further strikes are planned for the 1st, 15th and 

16th March. I will continue to work closely with our staff to keep parents up to date with this rapidly 

evolving situation.  

 

As said previously, our children are brilliant at demonstrating the value of ‘Respect’ in school and now 

is a good time to exercise such a ‘value’. All children will be taught or supported by familiar adults on 

this first strike day.  Limetrees after school provision is also unaffected. 

 

Thank you once again for your continued support.  

  

Mr Callaghan-Wetton  
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